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Teen injured in shooting in McClellanville area

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tuesday, Jan. 24, 2023

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a
shooting that injured a 17-year-old boy early Tuesday in the McClellanville area.

Deputies responded about 12:30 a.m. to the 8400 block of Old Georgetown Road and located
the wounded teenager. The deputies tended to his injuries until EMS arrived and took him to a
local hospital. His injuries were believed to be serious but not life-threatening.

Preliminary information indicated that the victim had been in a vehicle when someone opened
fire, striking him.

No arrests have been made, and no detailed suspect description is available. Anyone with
information is asked to call the Sheriff’'s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.

UPDATE Friday, Jan. 27, 2023

Members of the U.S. Marshals Service fugitive task force on Thursday arrested Eric Shamarr
Manigualt, 25, of Awendaw on charges of attempted murder and possession of a weapon during
a violent crime in connection with this shooting. Upon his arrest, he was found in possession of
drugs, prompting a charge of possession of cocaine base. He was booked at the Al Cannon
Detention Center, where he continues to be held on the charges. Additional charges are
possible. For more details, the arrest affidavits are available upon request to
pio@charlestoncounty.org.
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